SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
December 2, 1954
The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at Fertile,
Minnesota, on December 2, 1954.
This meeting was called for the purpose of discussing with the Town Board of Liberty, matters
pertaining to bridges in their Township relative to the proposed project of the Sand Hill River.
Directors present at this meeting were, Charles Sheridan, Martin Braaten and Henry Nolte.

Martin Braaten’s mileage was 56 miles.



NOTES
SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
December 2, 1954
Martin Braaten and Charles Sheridan drove to Fertile where, together with Nolte they met with

the Liberty Twp.



